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EOL Notice 

 
 

JAE will discontinue the MM70 part numbers listed below at the end of September 2020 due to aging 
tooling. There are no direct replacement parts for these items.  However, JAE is developing a similar 
connector with the same card interface, using a different mounted height and PCB footprint.  We will 
make an announcement of the new item, with drawings and specifications, to all existing customers 
shortly. 

 

 

1. Applied Products: 

Part Numbers 

MM70-314-310B2-1-R500 

MM70-314-310B2-2-R500 

MM70-314B2-1-R500 

 
2. Reason for Discontinuation: 

Due to aging tooling. 

 

3. Schedule: 

    Last time buy date for all three part numbers is September 29, 2020. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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